
Unions continue fight over pay and outsourcing
 U.K. 

Public service unions are fighting for better pay from outsourcing companies and to 
stop further outsourcing. Members of the PCS civil service union are continuing their 
long-running strike to get outsourcers Aramark and ISS to pay the living wage. They 
are calling on government intervention to resolve the dispute. Meanwhile health 
workers in Bradford in the north east are threatening an all-out strike in protest at 
plans to transfer them to a wholly-owned subsidiary rather than retain them as 
direct employees of the National Health Service.
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